
GOVERNOR’S SECRETARIAT 

ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

ITANAGAR  

PRESS RELEASE  

Governor meets Vice Chairman, Niti Ayog 
 
 
Continuing his effort in reaching out to the people for the cause of the people of 

Arunachal Pradesh, the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra 

(Retd.) met the Vice Chairman, Niti Aayog Dr. Rajiv Kumar at New Delhi on 27th 

February 2018.  

They discussed about the new and innovative ways in the developmental progress of 

Arunachal Pradesh, by including tourism in the process. The issue of overall 

development was correctly perceived by the Vice Chairman and he promised the 

continuous support from Niti Ayog for the purpose. 

The Vice Chairman also assured of NEC support in this regard. 

At the request of the Governor, the Niti Aayog Vice chairman promised to come to 

Itanagar along with Secretary DoNER and Secretary Tourism so that tourism related 

issues will be discussed and resolved on the spot in order to make Arunachal 

Pradesh, the tourist attraction round the year.  
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